Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 1:52 PM

To: 'rely@sonic.net’; 'honah22@gmail.com'

Subject: RO308, Salles' Auto Body groundwater monitoring and

Dear Mr. Cochran,

Mr. Richard Ely from Edd Clark & Associates, Inc. called me about your site today and informed me that there was a
work plan submitted to our office in July 2003 that has not been responded to at our office. | informed him that | will
review this work plan and respond before the end of November. Also, he informed me that there are three wells at the
site that have not been sampled since 2001. Please proceed with redeveloping and sampling the three wells for total
petroleum hydrocarbons as gasoline (TPHg), total petroleum hydrocarbons as diesel (TPHd), benzene, toluene,
ethylbenzene, xylenes (BTEX), methyl tertiary butyl alcohol (MTBE), di-isopropyl ether (DIPE), ethyl tertiary butyl ether
(ETBE), tertiary amyl methyl ether (TAME), 1, 2-dicholoroethane (EDC), and ethylene dibromide (EDB).

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




